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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Kellam de Forest <deforek@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 3:38 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: J.Amy@aol.com
Subject: Item A11 San Ysidro Roundabout

 

Kindly distribute 

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
c/o Clerk of the Board 
105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

Item A11 San Ysidro Roundabout funding 

Dear Supervisors,  

In your consideration of this item, please consider that a proposed roundabout to mitigate today's congestion may not be 
needed when the planned widening of 101 and a southbound Cabrillo freeway entrance are in operation. Can not the 
Board of Supervisors wait  and see. i$400,000 is a lot of money to spend on plans for a project that many see is not 
necessary. Is not the semi rural charm of Montecito worth a minute longer commute? 

Kellam de Forest  

3010 Foothill Road, Santa Barbara  


